
Here We Go! 

Dare I say, it was a great day at 300 Gaven? There was enthusiasm, optimism, and even pie! 
Among the adults (parents and staff), I felt true partnership as we brace for what is next. Look for 
more information in ParentSquare by the middle of next week about distance learning.\ 

There were two questions that were recurrent throughout the day: 

Is it okay for students to get together outside of school during the closure? 

We have been advised that in the absence of confirmed or suspected COVID-19 at the SFS, ​small 
group gatherings of healthy children (with distancing of 3 or more feet between children in the 
gathering, if possible) should be permitted to prevent the detrimental effects of social isolation during 
school closure on children. This also takes into account the need for parents to earn and provide 
essential services as workers. Adults older than 60 or with pre-existing conditions that make them 
more vulnerable to illness should be cautious and minimize exposure to the child groups. 

Will the school closure extend beyond one week? 

We are aware that SFUSD & many of the other local independent schools have announced longer 
closures. We will continue to assess the situation, and as soon as we know more, we will update 
you. 

 

Together, 

Steve 

 


